
 
 
October 11, 2021 
 
City of Detroit 
2 Woodward 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 
 
  

RE: Letter of Intent Regarding Encroachment at 19011 Livernois 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Per the attached permitted drawings, we seek to renew the encroachment for the canopy that 
currently overhangs 19011 Livernois, Detroit MI 48221. This canopy has been in place since this 
property was originally built many decades ago and we have been given a permit (BLD-2020-
05379) to replace the façade on this canopy, which has already taken place.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bunia Parker 
Member/Owner 
Liv7 Holdings LLC 
(M) 313-282-1630 
parker@summitcommercialllc.com  
7700 Second Ave., Suite 300 
Detroit, MI 48202 


